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Ungarie Central School – Primary Schools for the 21st Century 
 
 
I am concerned parent of Ungarie Central School.  Our Building the Education Revolution (BER) -
Primary Schools for the 21st Century Program (P21) project is a New Hall/COLA which has 
approved funding of $1,050,000.00, which is yet to be started, I believe through internet research 
Ungarie Central School is in the Riverina Round 3 Stage with a time line of September 2010-
March 2011. 
 
Before this project even “breaks the ground” by viewing details on the BER website - the figures 
shown in the ECS Stage, I believe that this project shows: 
 
· No value for money 
· No school community consultation at any stage of the project to date 
· Waste of tax payers money if not delivering what is needed 
 
Ungarie Central School BER project is at a stage where I believe it can be halted and have all the 
above issues rectified to avoid yet another unusable, unviable, overpriced structure in a NSW 
Public School under the BER. 
 
I believe that with a project funding allocation of $1,050,000.00 Ungarie Central School could 
have a very useful, viable and valuable resource in a School Hall if it is managed and used 
correctly and justly. 
 
 


